
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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DORSET DRIVE

Dates for the Diary:
GOOD FRIDAY 7TH & EASTER MONDAY – NURSERY CLOSED

FRIDAY 21ST APRIL – CELEBRATION FOR EID AL – FITR
Come dressed in your party clothes for dancing and learning about the importance of Eid to 

some of our families.
WC 24TH APRIL – SPONSORED ‘RESTORE THE EARTH’ 

Walk around the local area Children will be helping to clean up the enviroment whilst raising money for 
charity. 

WC 24TH APRIL – CELEBRATING EARTH DAY - With a variety of activities
MONDAY 1ST MAY – MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY CLOSED

FRIDAY 5TH MAY – CELEBRATION OF THE KINGS CORONATION 
Dress in party clothes and a day full of king activities.

FRIDAY 8TH MAY – KINGS CORONATION – NURSERY CLOSED

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
Across the nursery we have been joining in with a variety of celebrations such as mothers day, welcoming spring and the 
beginning of Easter activities have already started to happen.
We have celebrated spring with a Spring stay and play session where we welcomed our parents and carers into nursery 
to spend time joining in with different activities relating to spring with their children. We carried out a dance session, 
decorated biscuits, painted rainbows and planted seeds. Thankyou to everybody that turned up it was a great success – 
keep an eye out for our next session! 
In the lambs room the children have enjoyed exploring our new natural sensory hoop and spring bottles and focussing 
on song time.
In ducks the children have been focussing on the new season spring. The children have loved making spring bonnets, 
celebrating national colour day with rainbow and colour crafts, baking easter cakes and looking at different ways the 
children can express themselves with marking such as painting with vegetables. 
In Farmers the children have been exploring new songs and physical activities they can do which has come from our 
company training day. We have introduced a song folder to the room’s to explore different and new songs and rhymes. 
The children have loved joining in with different playdough disco activities and ‘squiggle when you wiggle’ which has 
encouraged everybody to join in with mark making.

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
In April we will be focussing on recycling and way’s we can look after our enviroment and world 
around us. We will be planting and making plans for our outdoor areas across the nursery.
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